
 

 

(Translation)  

Ref.  MONO 019/2025 
 

August 19, 2025 

Subject:     Change of the Company’s Corporate Logo 

To:          President    
         The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Mono Next Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to inform the change of its 

corporate logo, effective June 1, 2025 onwards. The details are as follows: 

 

Previous Corporate Logo New Corporate Logo 

 

 

 

  

Please be informed accordingly.  

 

 

        Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                                                (Mr. Navamin Prasopnet) 

                                  Chief Executive Officer 


